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Ref. 69/03/ATU/WP6A/2013 

28th March 2013 

Mr. Larry OLSON 

Chairman Working Party 6A 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

WASHINGTON, DC 20554 

United States of America 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

WP 6A QUESTIONNAIRE ON DTT SPECTRUM REQUIREMENTS IN THE UHF BANDS 

 

As a consequence of a concern that only one response was received from ATU region by 

WP 6A to the Questionnaire on DTT requirements on the UHF bands, it was agreed during 

the last JTG 4-5-6-7 meeting that ATU, RCC and ASMG regions submits responses in time 

for the April WP6A meeting scheduled for 16 – 24 April 2013. 

 

So far, ATU has received 10 individual responses from Angola, Egypt, Libya, Mali, Rwanda, 

Senegal, South Africa, Tanzania, Zambia and Zimbabwe. These responses are hereby 

forwarded as were received. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 

 
Abdoulkarim Soumaila  
Secretary General

 


